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Dear Mrs Clee,

LOCAL GOVERNMENT ACT 1972 - SECTION 136

Further to our telephone conversation this afternoon, I am very pleased to note that an
additional grant of £20,774 could be available to the Town Council during the current
Year, under the above legislation, subject to the District Council’s Cabinet approving
the purpose for which the grant would be utilised by the Town Council.

This is a matter which has already received some consideration by the Town Council
which decided that, in the event that the above funding did become available, it would
be glad to consider making an additional contribution to the District Council’s project
for the installation of CCTV cameras in the Stourport-on-Severn Town Centre area.
Having made that decision the Town Council understandably has not given
consideration to utilising the addition grant for any alternative purpose(s). You will
be aware from my letter of the 29® September, 2005 that the Town Council has
already pledged itself to contribute £20,000 to the CCTV project from the additional
Section 136 grant approved during the Financial Year 2005-06.

I will look forward to hearing from you when the District Council’s Cabinet has had
an opportunity to consider the foregoing.

Yours sincerely,

SO

fP Town Clerk
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